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To: Current Chamber Members with Energy contracts ending September 2018

Subject: 2017 Fall Campaign - Chamber Energy Purchasing Cooperative Program

We would like to thank you for your continued support for
= the Energy Purchasing Cooperative Program. The strategic
partnership between the Chamber and CQl Associates has
resulted in lower energy costs and long-term budget stability
for members since the program’s inception in 2004.

We are ready to commence the fall campaign for members
z with contract renewal dates through September 2018. Your
l.l new contract will begin at the end of your current contract.

Key factor for the lower market rates into 2018: Due to the mild winter of 2016, rates
are at near record low numbers and optimal for Fall renewal contracts.

CQl Associates is hosting webinars to familiarize and update members about the program on the
following days/times.

Webinar Schedule:

e September 13,2017 - 1:00 pm
e September 19, 2017 - 11:00 am
e September 26,2017 - 1:00 pm

To participate in the webinar please register in-advance. Simply go to the CQl Associates home page
at www.cqiassociates.com and click on the date that you want to participate and follow the steps to
RSVP.

There is NO FEE to join and one application covers ALL of your electricity and natural gas accounts for
ALL locations.

(next page)



To renew in the Chamber of Commerce Energy Purchasing Cooperative Program:

Obtain a Letter of Authorization through the Chamber or CQl Associates websites
Complete and Sign the Letter of Authorization

Provide a recent copy of all of your Utility bill/s, all pages, for all accounts you are enrolling.
Provide a full copy of any utility agreement you are presently under.

Scan and email full copies of all documents to joe@cqiassociates.com or fax to 410-630-
5911

6. Mail the originals to:

nhwnN e

Carrol County Chamber of Commerce
9 East Main Street
Westminster, Maryland 21157

The application deadline for the Chamber of Commerce Energy Purchasing Cooperative
program is Friday, September 29, 2017.

If you have any questions contact Joe or Greg at CQl Associates, LLC.
Joe Tabeling - joe@cqgiassociates.com or 443-472-3870
Greg Pasha — gregpasha@cqiassociates.com or 443-745-8487

"Serving Chamber Members as the Trusted Energy Advisor since 2004"



